Davies. Koni

From: Koehn. Jill
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 10:54 AM
To: Andis. Chris; Balazs. Rick; BERC Intern 1; Bongiorno. Brenda; Braziel. Pat (BOS); Brown.

Rich; Butler. Tyra; Coronado. Celia; EMD-ALL; Gallino. Kathy; Livingston. June; Mel
Knight (melknight@sbcglobal.net); Nava. Lisa; Schmidt. Howard; Wolter. Ted; 'Bailey,
Robert D. '; ‘Curran, Dana'; 'DeRiggi, Anthony'; dkindermann@aklandlaw.com; Eric
Rivero-Montes; Koehn. Jill; 'Link, George "Buzz"'; Mark Barry; ‘Namba, Marjorie M.";
richard. hunn (richard.hunn@att.net); Sharon Buckenmeyer; Siebal. Val; 'White, Mark'
Subject: Emailing: May 2016 .pdf
Attachments: May 2016 .pdf

Hello Everyone,

Attached is EMD's May 2016 newsletter. Enjoy.

Jill Koehn

Executive Secretary

Director’s Office

Sacramento County

Environmental Management Department
(916) 875-8584

Koehnlill@saccounty.net

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

May 2016 .pdf

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.



